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I have lived and voted in Oregon since before Vote by Mail. I was an early adopter of 

absentee voting when it became generally available. Voting by mail is so much better 

than voting in person. I sit at my table going through the ballot and voter pamphlet 

and reading news articles and have found it to be far more informative and less 

stressful than voting in person. I will not cede vote by mail to anyone seeking to end 

it. We should be expanding our democratic way of life in Oregon not restricting it to a 

favored few. 

Sincerely, Anna Gorman 


